
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue 28 Friday 26th April  Feedback 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield Community, 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

  

 

 

 At Mayfield we talk to our children about the 
value ‘Never give up’. 

We help children to understand what they 
find tricky and how they can overcome 
obstacles and challenges. We teach children 
the importance of practice. 

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning:       
29.4.24) 

Monday:  Athletics 

Tuesday:  Gymnastics 

Wednesday: Hockey 

Thursday: Dodgeball 

Friday: Rounders 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much to parents and 
carers for taking the time to 
complete the electronic Parental 
Questionnaire recently, where we 
asked you to share your views 
about our school.  

We are proud of what we do as a 
school, however we aim to 
constantly improve, to ensure we 
provide the very best education and 
care for your children. Your 
feedback, and the feedback from 
children, helps us to build on our 

 

 

 

strengths and address some areas 
that you / our children feel we can do 
better on.  

We are currently pulling together 
feedback, to then share with you in 
more detail, although we are so 
pleased with the overwhelmingly 
positive response to the education 
and care we provide.  

You tell us you would like to find out 
more about clubs and children’s 
responsibilities. Watch this space for 
further information.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Year Two have been learning all 
about instructions and how to follow them / 
write them. A highlight of the week was 
definitely the chapatti-making workshop with 
Mrs Mahmood.  

 

Children in 
Nursery really 
enjoyed finding 
out more about 
the seaside.  

They have been 
pushing boats 
around the sea 
and looking at 
what sea 
creatures they 
can find. 
Children loved 
reading books 
about the sea. 

 

 

Mr Couper-Barton, Mrs Davies, Amari and 
Melissa were delighted to represent Mayfield at 
the official opening of the Brian Clarke Academy. 
Ms Ash (Headteacher) and Mrs Hollis (CEO) 
talked about the vision and journey of the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Mayfield ran its first ever German club this week, 
with our Languages lead, Ms Brodie. We were 
inspired by our previous workshop with the Goethe 
Institute. Children learnt to introduce themselves to 
each other in German. We can’t wait for next week! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Children in EYFS learnt so much about the Jewish 
festival of Passover. They listened to the story of the 
Jewish people left Egypt and learnt about how Jewish 
people celebrate Passover with a special meal. 
Children tried Matzah; a cracker eaten at Passover. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 As you know, Mr Humphries is our Attendance and 
Persistent Absence lead, and he works really hard 
to get children into school each day, and on time. Mr 
Humphries, and Kevin – our minion, are so proud of 
Yr3ET for their super attendance!!! Well done! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery BB (1) Ruben-Jax Taylor Graham Edge 

Nursery BB Mariam Hujaifa Kaya Magama 
Reception LA Katie-Esme Wild Kayson- Lewis Newton-Pilgrim 
Reception PS Ollie-James Harvey Evelyn Upton 
Year One LH Erin Roper Luca Shaw 

Year One WO Kaiden Royle Ralph Shearer 
Year Two HS Evie Milling Harry Nicholson 
Year Two SC Harper Entwistle Kayden Ullah 

Year Three ER Logan James Woolfe Matthew Nkunje 
Year Three ET Poppy Threadgale Zavier Cunningham 
Year Four JS Bella Lee Brody Kershaw 
Year Five JH Riley Maher Zachary Lowe 
Year Six HD Ellis Scott Mason Olivia Mayemba 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Bradley Cattermole & River McGrath-Kennedy 

Kairo Duncan & Robyn Gregg 

Alina Gregory & Samual Lowe-Rahman 

Parker James Hardman & Evelyn Upton 

 

 

 

Leighton-Lee Fo & Harley Fogarty  

Brody Woolfe & Amelia Paraskevopoulou 

Leegan Doel & Leo Binns 

Leo Redfern & Harper Deveney 

 

Hazel Tracey & Junior 

Hanif Miyaad & Layla Perrin 

Brody Lovett & Zahra Awais 

Kael Coyle & Olivia Goodwin 

Macy-Leanne James & Kye Maher 

Mrs 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

 

 

Esme Crowther 

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

Harley Rogers 

 

  

Nursery BB (1): 

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 

Year One LH 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two SC 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(last week) 

 Attendance 
 

Punctuality 

Overall 94.3% 98.5% 
Nursery BB (1) 98.1% 98.7% 

Nursery BB 92.9% 98.6% 
Reception LA 98.3% 94.1% 
Reception PS 95.4% 98.1% 
Year One LH 94.3% 97.9% 

Year One WO 92.8% 99.7% 
Year Two HS 92.5% 98.3% 
Year Two SC 96.8% 99.6% 

Year Three ER 88.3% 98.8% 
Year Three ET 91.9% 99.6% 
Year Four JS 93.9% 98.4% 
Year Five JH 98.4% 98..5% 
Year Six HD 95.8% 99.4% 

 

97% and above 
Excellent 

 
95% to 97% 

Heading in the right direction                                              
but some improvement needed 

 91% to 95%  
Attendance is slipping: to be closely monitored 

 
90% or below 

Poor                                                                                         
(High numbers of children are persistently absent) 
 

 

 
15.4.24 Start of Half-term Five 
29.4.24 Mock SATs Week (Year Six and Two) 
1.5.24  Health Champions Training for our 

nominated Health Champions. 
2.5.24 Mayfield venue for Local Elections. 

(Sports Hall) School OPEN as normal. 
6.5.24 May Day (Children not in school) 
13-
16.5.24 

Year Six National SATs Week (all 
children to be in school) 

15.5.24 Chaplain Ford Assembly (KS2) 
20.5.24 Year Two SATs Week 
22.5.24 Manchester City Girls' Football Festival 
24.5.24 End of Half-term Five 
3.6.24 Start of Half-term Six 
3.6.24 Yr5 at Blue Coat - Faith Day 
4.6.24 Class Photograph Day, including Yr6 

Individuals. 
7.6.24 Yr6 at Play Factore 
12.6.24 Nursery visit to Smithills Farm 
13.6.24 Yr5 Castleshaw residential (2 days) 
17.6.24 Sky Arts Week (Info to follow) 
9.7.24 Yr6 SATs results 
9.7.24 Yr2 – George Street Chapel visit 
11.7.24 Yr3 – Trip to Magna 
18.7.24 End of Half-term Six 
19.7.24 Inset Day (Children not in school) 

Year Three enjoyed learning all about earthquakes. 

Thursday 19th October 3pm - 5pm and Friday 20th October 
8am - 9.30am.  

 

1st place 
 

Kingston Red 

2nd place 
 

Waverley Blue 

3rd place 
 

Granite Green 

4th place 
 

Vulcan Yellow 

 

1st place (Attendance) 

Year 5JH 

 

2nd place (Attendance) 

RLA 

3rd place (Attendance) 

NBB1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

So, what’s it like to be a pupil at Mayfield? 

 

A small number of spaces in EYFS & KS1 remain. Spread the word. 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher). 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham 
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The next ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ is: 
‘I show that I am ready to learn because of my 
exceptional behaviour and attitude.’ 

‘I can talk with confidence about my learning.’ 

 

 

Nursery BB (1) 
 

Aziza Saddique 
Nursery BB 

 
Carter Ward 

Reception LA 
 

Frankie Grogan  
Reception PS 

 
Evelyn Upton 

Year One LH 
 

Brodie Ogden 
Year One WO 

 
Ralph Shearer 

Year Two HS 
 

Emily Marsden 
Year Two SC 

 
Finley Priestley 

Year Three ER 
 

Teddie Nolan 
Year Three ET 

 
Ruby Garside 

Year Four JS 
 

Oliver Kennedy 
Year Five JH 

 
Elnour Hamed 

Year Six HD 
 

Leon Robinson 
 

 

 

 

 

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 

 

 

   


